
CABLE COMMITTEE 
MEETING  

May 19, 2011 DRAFT 
 

 
 
 
 
WTV 6 – 17 Cable Committee 
Present:  Stephen Flanders, Chairman, Mark Bluteau, Vice Chairman, Raymond Eaton, 
Sr., and Brad MacCauley 
  
Meeting was called to order @6:15pm 
 
Discussion regarding progress being made for 250th Anniversary Telethon. 
 
Discussed computer for the Cable Room. 
 
Also discussed getting new camera for next year to do outdoor projects before the 250th 
Anniversary and after 250th Anniversary. 
 
 
Meeting adjourned @ 6:30pm 
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